
 
 

2021 
FARMINGTON TOWN COUNCIL ELECTION 

CANCELLED 

2021 letters of intent were submitted by: 
Cindy Bolin, Jason Carver, Kayla Ksenich 

The Town of Farmington is hereby announcing the cancellation 
of 2021 elections.  The council received three (3) letters of 
intent for the three (3) open council positions.   The open 
positions shall be filled by the candidates without the need for 
an election. The new candidates shall be sworn in and take 
office at the organizational meeting, which will take place after 
the March meeting on 3-16-21. 

               2021 Farmington Town Council__________ 
Cindy Bolin, Jason Carver, Kayla Ksenich, 
Marina Carver, Jimmy Anthony 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Richie P. Smith 3/8/2021 
Mayor Town of Farmington 


